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FROM THE EDITORIAL DESK 

 

Compliment of the season to everyone. We thank God for His protection over us in this challenging time of 

COVID 19. Once again on behalf of the Editorial Board, I present to you the Volume 3 No 2 of the 

UNESWA Journal of Education (UJOE). As usual it contains articles on current issues on education, 

please note that the Editorial Board does not necessarily share the views of the authors but we believe that 

you will find the articles educative and stimulating.  I wish to express my profound gratitude to the Board of 

Editors, Advisory Board and assessors without whose services it would have been impossible to produce 

this 6th edition of UJOE. Readers’ constructive comments and views are welcome. 

 

Please remain safe and protected. God Bless. 

 

Professor O. I. Oloyede 

Editor -in - Chief 

 

 


